
3rd Annual  
Eagle Bash 

I’m sure everyone is wondering about 
the next Eagle Bash, because you just 

had one heck of a good 2017 
Valentine’s Day! See letter to vote for 
a theme and give your input for the 

entertainment. 

The 3rd Annual Eagle Bash will be held 
on February 10, 2018.  

Because we only have a limited 
space, we will be selling a limited 

number of tickets.  We will be 
opening up registration on January 2, 

2018 and will close registration on 
February 2, 2018, or when all of the 

tables are sold.  

MORE INFO TO FOLLOW! 

 

 

Eagle 
Scrimmage and 

BBQ 

 
Join us for a night of volleyball, 

football, and BBQ! August 25, 2017 at 
Axtell High School 

Volleyball Scrimmage- 5:15 p.m. 
Supper at 6:15 p.m. 

(Provided by the Eagle Booster Club) 
Football Scrimmage-7:00 p.m. 

 
Cost of admission is packaged snacks 
for the volleyball team and Gatorade 

for the football team 

Free will donation to the Eagle 
Booster Club 

ALL ARE WELCOME!! 

 

Eagle Booster 
Club Annual 

Meeting  
There are two positions open for 

election for the Eagle Booster Club 
Board.  We will be holding these 

elections on August 25, 2017 at the 
Axtell High School.   

We will be having the elections by 
ballot and will have a short meeting 
during the supper of the Scrimmage 
and BBQ. You must be a booster club 

member to vote.  If you are 
interested in being on the Eagle 

Booster Club Board, please contact 
Roy Buessing at 785-799-4514. 

Also, you may sign up to be an Eagle 
Booster Club member at the 

Scrimmage and BBQ.  Please come 
join us for a night of food and fun, 

and come to vote! 


